
Fortnightly Class 2 Newsletter 

Friday 17/1/2025 
Your child’s learning is very much a partnership between home and school so if you have any concerns at all please telephone 

the school office, come and see us or contact via email.  
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Staff Contact Details 

Year 1  

a.lucarelli@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk 

a.bamber@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk 

Year 2 

s.ramsay@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk 
School Office Tel: 01772 729880 

 

Save the Date! 

Monday 3rd Jan – National Story Telling Week 
Tuesday 11th Feb – Safer Internet Day 
Tuesday 25th March – Parents’ Evening 3.30-5.00pm 
Wednesday 26th March – Parents’ Evening 3.30-5.00pm & 6.00-
7.00pm 

 
 

Class Open Door 

Please, feel free to visit 

classrooms and ask any 

questions you may have. 

Year 1  

Monday 3:20pm – 3:40pm 

Year 2 

Monday 3:20pm – 3:40pm 

 

Certificate Winners 
 

Curriculum Awards Year 2 Year 1 
Joel – For independent phonics and maths 
and a great start to the year. 
Arthur – For applying his learning in 
phonics to our RE lessons, using 
ambitious vocabulary – the word ‘woe’. 
Evie B – For excellent contributions to 

class discussions. 

Amber – For making excellent progress 

with her reading. 

Christian Value Awards 
Theo – The Christian value Friendship for 
setting the right example to his friends. 
Lynx – Thankfulness – we are thankful to 
Lynx for focusing and concentrating on 
his work even when there were many 
distractions. 
Nico – For working hard in his own unique 
way to do his best work and be a good 
friend. 
Emily – For having a thankful heart and 
showing consideration for others. 

Star Writer 
Xavier – For independent writing about the 
school holidays, using features such as 
capital letters and full stops. 
Nora – For great writing about the 
Enormous Turnip story using the word 
‘and’ to join. 
Arthur – For a super sentences and 
improved handwriting. 

 

Class News 

In Year 1… 
We have hit the ground running this New Year and have already 
started to plan an adaptation of the Enormous Turnip, which we 
will be writing next week. 
In Maths we have been looking at 10s and 1s in numbers to 20. We 
have looked in depth at teen numbers and how these differ to 
multiples of 10. 
In RE we are learning the story of Joseph and the dreams that he 
had. We have created our own rainbow-coloured coats using 
mixed media, Mrs Lucarelli and Mrs Bamber 
 

In Year 2 … 
Welcome back, and a very Happy New Year to you and your 
family. 
This half term we are looking at the story of Aladdin in our English 
writing. We have completed our work on 3d shape this week and 
will be moving on to money next week. We will then be looking at 
multiplication and your child will be bringing home their first 
multiplication table to learn next week. 
Our RE unit this half term is Jesus, friend to all and we will be 
exploring friendship and stories about Jesus’ life in the coming 
weeks. 
We have been exploring our outdoor spaces and are focusing on 
seasonal change in our science. We have been looking at signs of 
Winter this week and will be recording data about the weather 
next week. 
This term we will be exploring Textiles, joining fabrics in different 
ways and then, later in the term, we will be making puppets. We 
will invite parents to join us for our class Showcase later in term – 
details to follow at a later date. 
Enjoy your weekend, 
Mrs Ramsay & Mrs Bamber 

 

Come to School – it’s really cool! 

Be on Time – it helps you shine! 
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